


Volunteer Registration Form for Welcoming Falls Church – CASA Tutoring
Welcoming Falls Church has joined with CASA to provide tutors for Mi Espacio, a summer program for high school students from immigrant families in Northern Virginia. We are seeking high school juniors or seniors or college students who are interested to serve as tutors. Spanish language competency is not required.
Mi Espacio organizers will connect volunteer tutors one-on-one with students who need assistance in a core subject (e.g., math, science, or reading). Tutoring will be conducted virtually. Curriculum will be provided. Volunteers will have the opportunity to tutor twice a week from June 14 to August 13, 2021. If you’re interested, provide the following information to Kevin Hurst at kevinhurst@me.com.
Name:
Email:
Phone:
School / grade level (in Fall 2021):
For high school students -- indicate any honor societies, clubs, or academic programs that you would like to receive certification of your community service hours:
Language proficiency, other than English (if any, explain classes current/completed):
Preference on subjects to tutor (e.g., math, science, social studies, or English):
Describe any previous tutoring experience:
Tell us why you’re interested in serving as a tutor to students from immigrant families:
Signature: 				Parent/guardian signature (if under 18):
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Welcoming Falls Church

Building a community of neighbors

welcomingfallschurch@gmail.com
http://welcomingfallschurch.org





